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Subject: CREYKE BECK OFFSHORE WIND FARM PROJECTS NON-MATERIAL CHANGE APPLICATION TO THE DCO
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Please find attached a copy of the response letter that | will be posting out later today with
respect to the above non material change application.

Regards.

Stuart
Stuart Curry | Development Manager (Offshore Wind)

The Crown Estate

=i

1 St James's Market, London, SW1Y 4AH

thecrownestate.co.uk

We cannot accept liability resulting from email transmission.
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Dear Sirs

The Dogger Bank Creyke Beck Offshore Wind Farm Order 2015 - Application for a Non-Material Change

We have received a letter dated 15 October 20192 on behalf of Doggerbank Offshore Wind Farm Project
1 Projco Limited and Doggerbank Offshore Wind Farm Project 2 Projco Limited (collectively the “Project
Companies™) regarding an application for a non-material change to The Dogger Bank Creyke Beck
Offshore Wind Farm Order 2015 (S| 2015/318) that was made on 17 February 2015 and the subsequent
Correction Order (SI 2015/1742) that was made on 2 October 2015, as subsequently amended on 9 April
2019 by S12019/838 (collectively the “DCQ").

The Crown Estate was previously consulted by the Project Companies on the DCO and the subsequent
amendment. We are therefore being formally consulted on the current proposed amendment to replace
the stated gross output capacity in the DCO of up to 1.2 gigawatts for each of the Project Companies to
a gross electrical output capacity of more than 100 megawatts for each of the Project Companies.

We understand that this requested change will not require any other changes to the offshore design
parameters stated in the DCO, such as the number of turbines, nor the rotor diameter etc. As this
proposed amendment to the DCO will maximise the output of the two generating projects with no greater
environmental effect than previously assessed we are supportive of the non-material change to the DCO.

The Crown Estate does not have any objection to the proposed amendment in this application to the
Creyke Beck Offshore Wind Farm DCO.

Yours faithfully

Stuart Curry
Senior Development Manager Offshore Wind





